## STATE OF COLORADO

## Department of State

1700 Broadway Suite 270 Denver, CO 80290



## Bernie Buescher Secretary of State

Judd Choate Director, Elections Division

March 5, 2010

VIA EMAIL sblair@crsofcolorado.com

Community Resource Services of Colorado, LLC Attn: Sue Blair 3855 N. Lewiston Street, Suite 140 Aurora, CO 80011

RE: 2010 Mail Ballot Plan Approval - Trailmark Metropolitan District

Dear Ms. Blair:

The Secretary of State's office is in receipt of the mail ballot plan that was resubmitted for the Trailmark Metropolitan District on March 5, 2010.

Upon review of the information sent to this office, we have determined that your submitted mail ballot plan is in compliance with Article 7.5 of Title 1, Colorado Revised Statutes. As such, your mail ballot plan is hereby approved.

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 303-894-2200, ext. 6331.

Sincerely,

Michael Hagihara Legal Specialist

Miles Hylun

**Elections Division**